
 

Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to 

Nottinghamshire County Council.  

 
Copies of the highway inspection records together with all opening/closing notices, defect 

notices and records of complaints for 2 years prior to 4 March 2019 forWatnall Road at the 
junction with Daniels Way, Hucknall are attached.  

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the 
reference number above in any future communications. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 

make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team 
Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 

7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 


